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LOWER FIFTH SCHOLAR PRESENATIONS

Our Lower Fifth scholars delivered their presentations to an audience this week, featuring a wide range of
interesting and captivating topics. Well done to everybody involved!

This week, despite the extreme temperatures, has been a celebration for many of our students as they
finish their exams. For some, this signals the end of their time at Cranleigh and for others, a new journey
in Sixth Form begins. Last weekend we welcomed families to our Open Morning which extended into a
trial Boarding Weekender - a chance for children to be immersed in Cranleigh’s boarding environment.

This evening Wild Wonder week begins, which sees an event every day until the end of term connecting
pupils to the outdoors. It culminated this evening with wonderful Chapel outside. A few sports fixtures
remain for the year, and we look forward to more success from our pupils. Many congratulations to Abi
on batting her century on Jubilee Pitch last Saturday.

Our pupils and staff alike provided an evening full of entertainment at our Dance Show on Wednesday.
The talent of our School community is outstanding and it is a joy to witness this in every single
performance. I look forward to even more entertainment at our Cranleigh Live, and a new Prep School
Cranleigh Live soon.

Next week we will celebrate the end of an academic year with events in and out the classroom, and I look
forward to welcoming you all on Speech Day as we mark what has been a wonderful academic year.

I hope you and your families have a lovely weekend in the continued warm weather.



SPORTS UPDATE FROM MR
ANDY HOUSTON 
Read a full sports update by visiting
here.

DANCE SHOW
Wednesday was our Cranleigh Dance Show, a fantastic
evening showcasing the outstanding talent of our pupils!

Featuring performances from pupils from both the Senior
and Prep School, it was a stand out moment of the School
year. Our staff even got involved for a surprise performance!

Huge congratulations to everybody involved - we won’t
forget this evening for a while.

To watch the full show, visit here. 

On Tuesday, 56 Lower Fifth pupils went on a fantastic Religious Studies trip to Wintershall near Guildford
to watch The Life of Christ.

Despite the heat, spirits remained high as pupils immersed ourselves in a powerful outdoor performance.
The production beautifully brought to life the key events in Jesus’ timeline, from his birth to the
resurrection, and helped deepen understanding of the core teachings explored in the GCSE curriculum. It
was both educational and inspiring, giving pupils a memorable experience of Christianity in action.

 The pupils were a credit to the school, engaging thoughtfully and behaving impeccably throughout. A fun
and meaningful day was had by all.

WINTERSHALL TRIP FOR LOWER FIFTH

https://www.cranleigh.org/sports-update-20th-june/
https://www.youtube.com/live/Mooi1gTf-es?feature=shared
https://www.youtube.com/live/Mooi1gTf-es?feature=shared


LOWER SIXTH FUTURES PROGRAMME

Our Lower Sixth students have spent part of this week taking part in a Futures Programme.

The week included a packed schedule: a visit to a university open day, a hands-on mock assessment
centre (complete with group tasks, challenges and feedback) learning about the Graduate recruitment
process.  They undertook LinkedIn training and also had the chance to meet and chat with some of our
fantastic recent OCs, who shared their experiences and tips about university choices and life beyond
school.

The Lower Sixth also spent a day researching and starting their UCAS personal statements – a big step
towards university applications that’s now well underway. They all have a to-do list for the summer.
A huge thank you to David Hawkins from The University Guys, who supported our students thinking about
applying to universities abroad, and to Chris Allen, current parent and CEO of Quintet Bank, along with his
brilliant team, for running the Mock Assessment Centre and giving students a real insight into the world of
graduate recruitment.



The music events are
available to book by clicking
the event. Please note the
date change for the Jazz
Quartet concert.

We are excited to introduce a range of new fitness classes at the Trevor Abbott Sports Centre, now open
to external guests! Whether you’re looking to get fit, tone up, or simply have fun while working out, we
have a variety of classes designed to help you reach your goals.

Our schedule includes something for everyone, including yoga, boot camp, Zumba and more to come! Our
friendly instructors are here to support and motivate you throughout your fitness journey, ensuring you
enjoy a welcoming and engaging environment.

After your class, feel free to relax, rehydrate, and replenish at the TASC café, which will be open for your
convenience.

For classes and times, please see the timetable. To book your class please visit here.

NEW FITNESS CLASSES AT TASC

BECOME A LIFEGUARD - GET QUALIFIED AND MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Ready to dive into a rewarding summer opportunity? 

Join our week-long NPLQ Lifeguard Course at Cranleigh School, starting Sunday 29th June, and earn a nationally recognised qualification that could
help you save lives.

Whether you want flexible work, a great hourly rate, or to learn a valuable life skill, this course is perfect for you. It combines practical pool sessions with
classroom learning, all held in our excellent indoor facilities.

Sunday 29th June: 4:00pm – 8:00pm

Monday 30th June: 8:00am – 12:00pm

Tuesday 1st July: 9:00am – 4:00pm

Wednesday 2nd July: 9:00am – 4:00pm

Thursday 3rd July: 9:00am – 4:00pm

Friday 4th July: 9:00am – 1:00pm   (final assessment follows)

Course Cost: £275 (includes instruction, materials, and assessment)

Email us at sportscentre@cranleighactivities.org to register or learn more.

We offer year-round lifeguarding shifts on an ad hoc basis for course graduates. 

Course Schedule:

UPCOMING EVENTS

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/cranleighschool/summer-concert/e-zorxre
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/cranleighschool/jazz-quartet-concert/e-ykymvg
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/cranleighschool/cranleigh-live/e-pvjkyv
https://www.cranleighactivities.org/fitness-classes/


EAST

MARTLET

ROUND THE HOUSES

Vivi Singing at the Dance Showcase

Vivi - Dance Showcase

Martlet Tutors- Mrs Carson and Mrs Broad in the Staff Dance 
Junior House Waterpolo

Freya representing Martlet in the junior House Golf 

East/Martlet Junior Golf team 

Visits from East boys!



LOVEDAYLOVEDAY

RHODES

A very hot afternoon of house cricket! The Lower Sixth had a UCAS talk from
Mr Neil, with some bagels in house

Amazing support from Rhodes who were runners up in the Junior
House waterpolo in a nail biting final against South House.

Incredibly talented Rhodes girls and staff at the Dance Showcase this week

Some shots of Lucy and Chloe
from the athletics at the weekend

Lower Fifth Treat night 

Henry and Will L. - Brothers completing a 115km race on the weekend



CUBITT

SOUTH

Junior House Golf

Welcome back to Piers!

Sophie on the Biology field trip to Swanage

Proud of all our girls in the dance show on Wednesday night

Winners of junior house water polo!!And winners of house cricket!!



WEST

NORTH

French Cricket at dusk last night

Congratulations to our Junior Water Polo squad

Junior House Golf team affiliated with West

House events this week!

Pride assembly with Miss Jung

Westies in the Dance show

Century and Five Wicket Haul. More West
names on the Boards in the Pavillion

Mug Painting results!


